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Prkic, Christina ‘COE! —

From: Riviere, Amber (OSBM)

Sent: Tuesday, December 23, 2003 10:22 AM
To: Prkic, Christina (COE)

Subject: Outside Employment

Christina:

I'have an opportunity to work on the Land Development Code for a City within Miami-Dade County. With
my current position in the County I work on incorporation and annexation proposals, evaluating service
delivery alternatives, budget proposals and dealing with the community at public hearings and MAC
meetings. By trade I am a planner even though in my current capacity with the County I am a Budget

land development code and potentially other planning related functions if the scope of services specifies the
deliverables and they do not entail the evaluation of incorporation or annexation related proposals?
Please advise.

Thank you for your assistance and have a wonderful holiday season.

Amber Riviere, AICP

Office of Management and Budget

UMSA Policy Analysis and Services Planning
(305) 375-5916
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